

MEADGATE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Mascalls Way • Great Baddow • Chelmsford • Essex CM2 7NS
Tel: (01245) 259403 • Fax: (01245) 344297
E-mail: admin@meadgate.essex.sch.uk • Website: www.meadgateprimary.com
Executive Headteacher: Mr. J. J. Figg

19th September 2019

Dear Parents/Carers of Reception Children,

reda Mbompe

We have a Mobile Planetarium visiting our school next Wednesday 25th September which all the children from Year 1 to Year 6 will be visiting. It is not suitable for Reception children so they will not be visiting the Planetarium but they will be affected at lunch time.

As the Planetarium will be set up in the hall for the entire day, there will be no HOT school dinners provided by the kitchen. Each class, including Reception, will be having a Picnic Lunch in their classroom or, if the weather is fine, outside. You may like to provide a packed lunch for your child. However, if you would still like to order a school dinner, picnic lunches will be provided by the kitchen, with a choice of sandwich, fruit and drink.

Please make sure you have also provided extra water for their lunch.

Yours faithfully

Mrs T Mbonye

Science Coordinator

